
 

 AMBASSADOR TOUR RESULTS 

From August 10 – August 31, 2016: 29 Ambassador Tours were 

given by our Peer Counselors to newly enrolling/transferring 

students. Of those 29, 2 withdrew within the same time frame. 

Follow-ups occurred from the tours within a 2-3 week period to 

determine how the student has transitioned to Centennial. The 

following are the results of the Student Follow-Up for 27 students.  

 

Some feedback quoted from some of the tourists: 

“It was a totally new environment” 

“Everyone is so welcoming” 

“Everyone is so involved” 

“It really opened my eyes” 
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What was liked most about the tour?

The feel for the school

Communication from ambassador

Classes

Helpfulness

No response
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Did you hear about the clubs, sports and 
organizations at this school?

Yes No
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What did you like most about your first weeks at 
Centennial?

Classes

Assembly

Football Games

Overall Feel

Teachers

Making new friends
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What was the toughest part about your first 
weeks at Centennial?

Making new friends

Got lost
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Everything
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Is there anything you wish you
learned during the tour?

No

Next semester classes

Other



 

  

Good job Peer Counselors for doing a great 

job being wonderful Ambassadors and 

making our new coyotes feel at home! 
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Are there any other questions you 
have since the tour?

No

Where other classes are

What people to hang around with

How certain things work

96%

4%

Was the tour helpful?

Yes

No

96%

4%

Would you recommend      
this tour?

Yes

No


